
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mental Health Services Act 
2010 Annual Update 

 

Review Proposed MHSA Plan Components: 
Tuesday, March 9th 

4:00-6:00 p.m. 
 

Behavioral Health Services  
1212 N. California Street, Stockton 

Conference Rooms A B & C  
    

 

San Joaquin County Behavioral Health Services community stakeholders 
are invited to a planning meeting on March 9th from 4:00 – 6:00 pm.   

This is the third in a series of meetings to inform community stakeholders 
on this year’s update to the Mental Health Services Act Plans. The meeting 
will include proposed revisions to 2010-2011 budgets. We will invite public 
comment and reflection on the draft budgets to ensure that the planning 
process responds to community prioritizations. 

For stakeholders unable to attend this late afternoon planning meeting, 
there will be an opportunity to provide public comments at the 
Stakeholder Steering Committee on March 9th at 1:00pm in the Behavioral 
Health Services Conference Rooms A, B and C at 1212 N. California Street, 
Stockton.  
If you require special accommodations to attend (interpreters, accessible seating, 
child care, sign language or documents in alternate formats) please call us at     
209-468-8871. 

 
 

For more information, contact 
Behavioral Health Services: 
(209) 468-8750 
Or visit us at: http://sjmhsa.net 

YOUR INPUT IS 
IMPORTANT! 


